From: Andrew Medlar <amedlar@chipublib.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 6:14:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Third Party Travel 

 

Hi Steve,

I would like to report that I have just returned from Washington DC, where I traveled Sunday, 11/16/14-Tuesday, 11/18/14, to attend the American Society of Association Executives CEO Symposium as part of my representation of CPL on the Association for Library Service to Children (ALSC) Executive Committee. ALSC covered all transportation, housing, registration, and per diem costs, and I submitted the standard required notifications for CPL's budget analyst. 

Thanks,

Andrew 

Andrew Medlar 

Assistant Chief

Technology, Content & Innovation

Chicago Public Library

